

Kingfishers Weekly



Learning Letter





Littleton CofE Infant School, Rectory Close, Shepperton, TW17 OQE.

Phone: 01932 563271 Date: 9th November 2018

Our Learning Journey

We have had the most wonderful week of learning. We started off my having a South African Day on Monday where we had the opportunity to taste lots of different South African food. It was lovely to have Mrs Haydon visit us for the morning. She cooked bobotic and koeksisters which the children thoroughly enjoyed. We also tried mango and biltong. Mrs Scott also brought in South African sweets which were similar to marshmallows and cooked mielie pap and milktert. They were delicious! Thank you very much.

In English we wrote a letter to a South

African child about what life is like living in

the UK.

In Geography we continued our learning on the continents and researched key facts about each one.

In Maths we have been learning how to add a two digit and a one digit number. We also learned how to add two two digit numbers.

Focus on Phonics/Spelling

This week we have been learning how to spell the tricky words could, should, would.

Next week we will be learning about the homophones to/too/two.



<u>Parents in Partnership</u>

Thank you to everyone who came to Parents
Evening this week. I just wanted to say again
how proud I am of all the children. They are
making excellent progress.

